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Ref.. E 4/66

Mr. John J. Sheehan

Secretary General

International Council of Aircraft Owner
and Pilot Associations

421 Aviation Way

Frederick, Maryland 21701

U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Sheehan,

08 AVR 2008

RECEIVED
APR 10 2003

IAOPA

I wish to refer to your correspondence dated 1 February 2008, conveying an invitation to
speak at the 24ih Worlid Assembly of the International Councii of AircraR Owner and Pilot
Associations (IAOPA), which will be held in Athens, Greece, commencing on 9 June 2008,

I have much pleasure in accepting the invitation and in informing you that International
Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) will be represented by Mr. K. Theil, Regional Director, European and
North Atlantic Office, Paris, who will address the Assembly.

Yours sincerely,
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